
 
 
 
You are invited to attend  
Pepperdine University’s 
 
 
New MFT Student 
Open House 
 
 
Tuesday, January 22, 2008 
4:00pm – 9:00pm 
West Los Angeles Campus, Room TBA 
 
Rebecca Reed, Clinical Training Coordinator for 
the West LA Campus will present a PowerPoint to 
help new students begin to plan for Clinical 
Practicum. 
 
PowerPoint presentations will begin at 3:30pm and 
7:30pm.  Please feel free to stop by between 
presentations to meet Rebecca, pick up some 
informational materials, and to get some 
refreshments between classes. 
 
 
 


